
 

 

 
Governor’s Visit Report Form 

 

 
 

Name of Governor: 
Nick Mooring 
 

Link Area: 
Year 1 

Date of visit: 
8th March 2022 

Member of Staff: 
Miss Lightfoot, Miss Kenworthy, Mrs Haigh, Mrs Vertigans 
  
Objectives of visit: 
 
1. Get to know your class: The day provided plenty of opportunity to observe lessons, look 
at writing, listen to reading and experience some of the topic work they have been doing this 
term. The reading carousel was a particular highlight, the children were engaged, 
understood and participated with confidence, knowledge and enthusiasm. An Easter themed 
Design & Technology morning didn’t just show the creativity, problem solving skills, 
collaboration and effective communication amongst the children, it also provided release 
time for subject leaders and cover for development/curriculum. 
 
2. Observe behaviour: Behaviour around school appeared to be very good. In the 
classroom, in the dinner hall, and on the playground children showed respect and courtesy, 
meeting the schools expectations and adhering to routines. It is a good, friendly and safe 
place to work and play, with a rare minor misdemeanour being dealt with promptly, 
appropriately and fairly. 
 
3. Look at New Heathy Lunchbox Policy: Part of the SIMP was to improve the quality of 
pack lunches. In the dinner hall it was clear to see that the children were embracing this new 
initiative. Fruit, veg and a good balance of carbs and dairy were in every lunchbox. Children 
showed a good understanding of the policy, the why, what and how much, and also seemed 
to be enjoying their new varied lunches. An approach that should go from strength to 
strength, create a school of healthy eaters, and provide long-term benefits for all. 
 

Brief Notes: 
 
A thoroughly enjoyable day talking with staff and children, looking at work and progress, and 
participating in some engaging and challenging acitivites. The politeness, awareness and 
engagement of the children is is in abundance, they clearly enjoy and thrive at Austhorpe, 
and it is a pleasure to be in their company. Thank you to everyone at the school for the 
warmest of welcomes and an enjoyable, insightful day. 
 

Signature of 
visiting Governor:   

 

Date: 
28th April 2022 


